
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:01 PM 
'Karen Lindeman' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10655-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Karen Lindeman, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lisa Smith On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 4:55 PM 
To: 'Karen Lindeman' <karenwelk1@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Karen Lindeman, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
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Thank you.  
 
 

Lisa Smith  
 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 
 

From: karenwelk1=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <karenwelk1=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Karen Lindeman 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 9:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
 

Dear Commissioner 
 
COVID virus variants are overwhelming Florida. With all that we are enduring now, why 
does FPL feel the need to gouge us with price increases? If you, NextEra and FPL, were 
managing your assets efficiently, these increases would not be necessary. Do you really feel 
that you deserve profits, when you already are receiving extraordinary profit margins? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karen Lindeman 
5815 32ND AVENUE DR E 
Palmetto FL, 34221-8873  

 

 




